Chorley Family Playgroup – Parish Council AGM 2017 
Our numbers at playgroup and Wrap Around continue to thrive, playgroup is very successful and parents like our structure /routines and opportunities that we provide for the children throughout the day. The need for breakfast club, particularly) continues to rise (especially in September) when we will be oversubscribed on many days. Lots of children and families benefit from the setting providing Wrap Around care.  

This year’s change to Chorley Family Playgroup opening times means that we will be opening and closing every day 7.30am to 5.30pm during the school term. Parents have communicated their needs with us and we have altered the sessions to best suit the majority of people’s needs.  (Holiday club remains 8am-5.30pm).

We will also become a part of the Shropshire Gateway Education Trust and be joining Stottesdon Primary school from June 2017. This is a major point in the journey of Chorley Family Playgroup. This will have a number of fantastic benefits for staff, parents and particularly the children over the coming months. This means we will say good bye to our committee run management who have been extremely supportive over the past years – especially Rachel Datlen!! (chair).  

We have continued to provide holiday childcare for parents/children who require it and have offered a range of different activities and outings, which have been enjoyed by everyone. 
Playgroup children have taken part in a vast range of experiences that have enhanced their learning and development throughout the year, particularly enjoying lots of messy play and baking. They had a great time visiting Father Christmas at Apley Farm and look forward to their next outing. 

The children really enjoy helping to raise money and have organised and held a number of their own cake sales. We have also held a quiz night, sold Christmas squares and taken part in different charity events. We have been very lucky in spending the funds raised on new toys for the children attending the setting, which has been great fun!. 

Well done to all the staff team, who work extremely hard. Thank you. 
